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regular meeting Thursday,
stalling at 11 A.M. This is
“ladies’ day out” and all ladies
interested in arts * crafts,
sewing, crocheting, knitting,
quilting, etc. are invited to join
in this day of fellowship and fun.
Membership at Bandon Chapel
IS NOT REQUIRED to Join the
BCWG. Just bring your favorite
project and your lunch - or - if
you like, you may Just sit
around and talk. Everyone
interested will be welcome. We
always have plenty of coffee!
Try it - you’ll like it!

Prayer List: When we pray,
we always pray that God’s Will
be done for only He knows what
is best for us. Please add our
friends to your prayer list.
Arbutus Peters Brown, Hugh
Peter’s sister in New York,
suffers from MS and is still in
need of your earnest prayers;
prayers ARE answered • Bob
Harvey was released from the
hospital last Saturday and is
doing wonderfully • Thank
God!; C.W. Rountree’s eye
problems still cause him much
discomfort. Keep him in your
prayers; Annie Cooke went to
Albemarle Hospital last week -

she’s having trouble breathing
and talking. Keep her in your
prayers; please add Steven
Burgess to your list. He’s
scheduled for eye surgery
shortly; remember Eddie
Moriarity - he would also
welcome visitors, too; also Toby
Rogerson, Connie Snell; Sylvia
Johnson; our hostages in Iran
and the leaders of our country;
our missionnaries, home and
foreign; and our beloved Dr.
Bill and his Sarah.

“Our Struggle to Un-
derstand God’s Ways”,
Habakkuk 1:1-4; 2:1-4; 3:17, 18
was the topic for our adults,
impressively taught by Wm. F.
(Butch) Smith. Aim was that
adult Christians, while af-
firming their faith in what God
has clearly revealed and
clinging tightly to Jesus,
humbly admit there is much
about God’s ways they do not
understand.

The Board of Deacons will
meet at 9:30 A.M. Saturday
morning. It is requested that all
Deacons plan to be present.

Dr. W.J.B. Livingston’s
delightful message at our
Worship Service was “How to
Secure Your Future”, Hosea
14:1-9. Today many people are
fearful as to what tomorrow
may bring. They say the
unemployment rate is going up
and up; prices on everything
are climbing; businesses are
closing; we might run out of oil
or we may have to resort to a
nuclear war, etc., etc.

People fail to realize that the
ONLYway to secure our future,
as a nation and as individuals, is
to do as the Bible tells us
“return unto the Lord thy God;
for thou hast fallen by thine
iniquity”. There is no security
in material things no matter
how great they may be. Hosea
tells us that ifwe repent of our
sins and totally trust in the
Lord, He will: 1) heal our
backsliding; 2) love us freely;
3) be as the dew unto the
repentant and we shall grow as
the lily and cast forth roots as
Lebanon; 4) allowour branches
to spread; S) make our beauty

to be as the olive tree; and 6)

grant us a lovely smell - the
scent shall be as the wine of
Lebanon. The ways of the Lord
are right and the just shall walk
in them. Ifwe walk in the ways
ofthe Lord, we know our future
is secure-God always takes care
of His own.’
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Hie Covered Dish Supper

Friday night was GREAT! Such
a variety of the most delicious
food and luscious deserts! It
was really an evening of good
food, fellowship and fun. Many
thanks to our Hosts, Olga and
Bucky Taylor. Our Hosts in July
(18th) will be Pauline and Bill
Johnson. Mark the date on your
calendars NOW so you won’t
miss it.

Hie Men’s Fellowship Break-
fast Saturday monring was also
a big success. A big “thank
you” to Hugh Peters and his
crew for making this event so
memorable.

Saturday at 1 P.M. William
Clark Owens, son of Mr. and
Mrs. Milford (Bud) Owens, will
be re-married to the former
Pamela Starr Hubek aboard A1
Howard’s boat which will be
docked at Bud’s pier on the
Canal. Ibis is indeed a heart-
warming occasion.
Congratulations to the bride and
groom!

Our deepest sympathy is
extended to the family and
friends of Mrs. Brenda Holt
Muier, daughter of Mrs. Sylvia
Johnson and sister of Mrs.
Phyliss Johnson. Brenda
graduated from this earthly
plane last Monday to a much
higher place where peace and
joy abound, where she’ll never
grow old and where she will be
safe and secure in the arms of
our Savior. Rejoice - her work
on this earth was finished so
God called her home.

Death Claims
Mrs. Perry

Mrs. Louise Perry
Williams, 66, Route 1, Merry
Hill, died Tuesday in
Chowan Hospital following
an illness of five years.

Mrs. Williams was born in
Bertie County on January
20,1914, daughter of the late
J. 0. Perry and Eleanor
Perry Perry. She was
married to Robert Glenn
Williams, who survives.

Also surviving are three
daughters: Mrs. Mary
Carolyn Goodwin of
Chesapeake, Va.; Mrs.
Ellen W. Willard of
Knightdale; and Mrs.
Jeanette W. Eure of
Williamston; and eight
grandchildren.

She was a member of
Riverside Baptist Church
where funeral services were
held at 2 P.M. Wednesday
with Rev. Donald Clinton
officiating. Burial was in the
church cememtery.

Pallbearers were:
Leonard and Edward
Farless, Billy, Larry Wayne
and Richard Williams, and
Jay G. Daniels, Jr.

Williford- Barham Fun-
eral Home was in charge of
arrangements.

ANOTHER MILES

?OPEN*
HOUSE

FOR DO-IT-YOURSELFERS

_.ji§ June 29, 1980
•; From the center ot Edenton, go north on
MMMBWMrHwy. 17 to Northside Shop. Center. Turn

on Paradise Rd. A go 1/10 mi. Go to
jjmX? the second house on left past the

Come on out inspect a new MILES HOME under
construction. See for yourself why more and more
do-it-yourselfers are earning their home the time-tested
MILES WAY by building it themselves

Learn how MILES helps do-it-yourselfers with pre-cut
lumber, blueprints, step-by-step assembly instructions,
beautiful kitchen cabinets, quality heating and much
more. Thousands of handy, ambitious families have
beaten inflation by saving many of the high costs of
professional workmen You can. too

-USE MILES EASY CREDIT—
Ready cash for a big downpayment isn’t important
Neither is a fully paid-for lot MILES has mortgage
money and can trust you before you start You’ll enjoy
low monthly payments while you build.
Bring the whole family, and your plans A Miles
Representative will be on hand to answer all your
questions Start a new life.

Miles Homes
A Division of Insilco Corporation

fsend me your FREE Great Homes Idea Book
|MILES HOMES, Dept.
14500 Lyndale Ave N . Minneapolis. Minn 55412

Can’t make it? | Nj™

Send for |A<Mr«s
Free Ideas ¦ <*» sate

Book or County Zip ¦
Call Today I,*™, ,
(919)269-89361 1 olan t 0 do ? all Os ? part of the work
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NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROADS ROADS ROADS

CHOWAN COUNTY
NOTICE

Board of Transportation Member,
Marc Basnight, and division staff
members, willmeet with the Chowan
County Board of Commissioners in the
Conference Room of the County Office
Building at Edenton at 2:00 P.M.,
Monday, July 7,1960, for the purpose
of establishing the county’s 1960-81
Secondary Roads Improvement
Program. Any interested persons are
invited to attend the meeting.
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THE CHOWAN HERALD

STATE EXTENSION OFFICIAL HONORED Dr. Eloise S. Cofer, assistant director,
home economics, with the N. C. Agricultural Extension Service, was honored here Thur-
sday night by staff members from the 15-county Northeastern District. Above she is shown
with Mrs. Fran Ward and R. M. (Pete) Thompson of Chowan county. Dr. Cofer was
recognized by the State Extension Advisory Council in a special tribute at the meeting. In
the other picture, L. F. Ambum, Jr., of Edenton, state council chairman, is shown
presenting Dr. Cofer a framed Resolution of Appreciation. The program was held at the
American Legion Building.

Commencement Is Held

Mrs. Smith Graduates
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.

The University ofTennessee
held its largest com-
mencement excercise in the
university’s 172 years, June
10. A total of 2,609 students
were awarded degrees in
various fields of study.

Among those graduating
was Darlene Evans Smith,
daughter of Mr. and Mrs.
Carroll Evans of Edenton
and the late Betty Chappell
Evans. She is married to
Jeffrey L. Smith, formerly
of Windsor. Mrs. Smith
received a Bachelor of
Science Degree in Nursing.

John Hope Franklin, PhD,
professor of American
History at the University of
Chicago, gave the Com-
mencement address.
Diplomas were awarded by
Sylvia E. Hart, PhD, to the
91 students graduating from
the nursing school.

Monday evening prior to
the graduation exercises, a
pinning ceremony was held
at the Clarence Brown
Theater in honor of the

graduating nursing
students. Patricia Drop-
pieman, PhD, gave a salute
to the graduates.

Mrs. Smith will be em-
ployed by St. Margaret’s
Hospital in Montgomery,
Ala. She willbe a member of
the staff in the Intensive
Care Nursery.
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Darlene Evans Smith

Security 15...

i Insurance
Be sure thev’re fully

covered. See us for family
policies that grow with the
needs of your family,

ft HOME SECURITY LIFE
INSURANCE COMPANY

? Chowan Co. & Surrounding Area: Roy Forehand
and Ike Harrell, Agents

? Gates Co. & Tyner Area: Richard Bunch, Agent
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